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Fiscal Impact: 

There is no fiscal impact resulting from this legislation requiring Human Rights Commission 
members to have specialized experience and to receive training necessary to carry out the 
functions and duties of the commission. 

 

Purpose: 

To amend the Howard County Code adding certain requirements to membership qualifications 
for the Howard County Human Rights Commission and generally related to membership. 

 

 

Other Comments: 

None. 


